
 

 

 

 

Capitaine Dampier v121N omission - Southern Trader v1430 – 

calling Nuku’alofa 
 

 21st September 2018 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please be advised that the Capitaine Dampier v121 will no longer be calling Nuku’alofa. In 

her place the Southern Trader v143 will be making an inducement call into Nuku’alofa, this 

call will also assist the Southern Lily v437 with cargo volumes.  

 

The forward schedule will be as follows. 

 

 
Vessel Voy Auckland Nuku’alofa Apia Pago 

Southern Lily 436 21-22 Sep 25-26 Sep 28-29 Sep 28-29 Sep 

Capitaine Dampier 121 29-01 Oct Omit - - 

Southern Lily 437 05-06 Oct 09-10 Oct 12-13 Oct 12-13 Oct 

Southern Trader 1430 05-06 Oct 10-11 Oct   

Southern Lily 438 19-20 Oct 23-24 Oct 26-27 Oct 26-27 Oct 

 

 
Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss the transfer of any of your 

Nuku’alofa cargo, booked on the Southern Lily v437, to the Southern Trader v1430. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


